WILEY PARK PUBLIC SCHOOL

Wiley Park Public School
Denman Avenue

Wiley Park NSW 2195
PH: 9750 0144

Email: wileyparkp.school@det.nsw.edu.au

10/3/2025
Dear Parents,

Today you will receive a form titled, “Moving into Year 7 in a NSW Government School in

2026, This is to be completed and returned by Friday 21 March 2025. Below are the
instructions as outlined in the documents.

Parents who have indicated they will complete the process online are to go onto the school
website and access the process using the ENROLMENT tab/Moving to High School and
click on the link. The image below will begin the process.

_A_ Moving to high school

13, 3 For Year 6 students currently attending a NSW Government School

SECTION A:
Your child’s personal details have been completed.

Please complete the parent/carer details including signing the declaration, printing your
name and putting in the date

SECTION B:

Section B shows the name of your designated local school, based on your child’s home
address. Your child is entitled to a place at their local school. If you are seeking placement
at your local school please sign Section B, and return the form by the due date.

OR

SECTION C:

If you are seeking other placements please list up to three schools in order of preference in
Section C. Please be aware that recent changes to the enrolment policy -
https://education.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/main-education/public-schools/going-to-a-public-
school/media/documents/changes-to-the-enrolment-policy-for-parents.pdf

You can request placement in a:

- specialist school

- specific program within a school

- support class (in consultation with your primary school principal, who will submit an
application)

- non-local school.



Section C will also ask you to name and list reasons why you would like your child to be
considered for enrolment. This is at the discretion of each individual High School Principal.

Examples may include:
e siblings already enrolled at the school
e proximity and access to the school
e access to a single-sex school
¢ medical reasons
o safety and supervision of your child before and after school
e availability of subjects or combinations of subjects at the school
e compassionate circumstances

SECTION D:

Please tick the box if you have submitted an application for placement in an academically
selective school. Please also complete sections B/C or E in case your child is not
successful in gaining a placement.

SECTION E:

Please tick this box if your child will not be enrolled in a NSW government school next year.
You are to indicate the name of the school your child will be attending. Please sign and
date this section.

PARENT WORKSHOP

Mr Forman and Miss Hadid will be running a parent workshop to support
parents through the process of completing the High School application
form.

Date: Friday 14 March 2025
Time: 9:30am
Venue: SaCC Room

Yours Sincerely

Miss Hadid
Deputy Principal



